
CUSTOMER/CONTRACTOR COORDINATION
Before receiving temporary electric power from PG&E, 
customers or their licensed contractors are responsible for 
the cost and installation of a temporary underground service 
pedestal and any other necessary equipment. Customers 
should also obtain required permits and inspections from 
the city and/or county.

To learn more about requirements and policies, please visit 
pge.com/greenbook.

PG&E’S SUPPORT
For eligible customers impacted by a major natural disaster, 
PG&E will connect and disconnect temporary electric service at 
no cost until a permanent electric meter is installed.

To get started, submit your application at pge.com/cco.
For questions, please email rebuild@pge.com.

We’re here to help our communities throughout 
the rebuilding process.
As part of that effort, here is how you can establish temporary power:


